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Regarding magazine capacity, 17 rounds is standard for full size 9mm pistols and 15 

rounds is standard for compacts. Many millions of these magazines are in common 

use in the US, and they are obviously protected by Heller/Bruen. The same is true for 

extended base pads commonly in use by competition shooters. 

 

There is no evidence linking any of these items to a public safety problem or any 

increase crime or violence. This measure is unconstitutional, and clearly will be 

overturned. Promoting and attempting to defend it in court is an inappropriate use of 

Oregon taxpayers' money.  


